
                
 
                          
 

Message from Mrs Chambers 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

With a heavy heart, I must share that after much contemplation and consideration, I have made the 
decision to resign from my post as Headteacher at The Mill Academy and embark on a new chapter 
as a ‘Primary Lead’ supporting a number of schools across South Yorkshire.  

The Mill Academy is a school that holds a special place in my heart and I am truly blessed to have 
had the opportunity to work with exceptional children, a team of dedicated staff and supportive 
parents/carers that make up our wonderful school community.  

I have so many things to be grateful for. Firstly, the entire staff team, who work extremely hard to 
deliver the best they can to our children. They make it a joy to come into work each day and I will 
miss this extended family. Also, to you parents and carers who have provided a warm welcome and 
unwavering support over the past three years. Together we have achieved so many successes.  

Finally, our children, who are an absolute credit and are a shining example of compassion, friendship 
and a relentless pursuit of excellence in their learning. They fill me with so much pride and are at the 
core of the successful school we have today. 

I want to assure you my commitment to the Mill remains unwavering until my last day, 19th July. The 
Governing Body and Deputy Chief Executive are in the process of recruiting a new Headteacher and I 
would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to both Mrs Wylie, our Chair of Governors, and Mrs 
Gulliver, Acting CEO for their kindness and understanding throughout this difficult decision making 
process.  

It has been an honour and a privilege to lead this wonderful school and I am grateful once again for 
the support and collaboration of the entire school community.  

I look forward to my final half term with you all and will do my upmost to ensure a smooth transition 
to my successor.  

Yours Sincerely,  

Mrs Chambers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


